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Members of the delegation found the symposium beneficial not only for
those who are working at sea but also ashore. “Each organization’s
objectives have various associated risks. With an improved assessment
and better management of human risk factors, possible issues become
more manageable,” PTC Quality Assurance Manager Marilyn Lozano
stated.

“I now have a better understanding of the Just Culture. Oftentimes, we
draw our attention to ownership and accountability when a problem
arises. Instead of finding out who is to blame in a particular incident, we
should focus on the system design and behavioral choices that occurred
to be able to create an ideal solution to system failures and various
adverse events,” Mr. Dean Anthony O. Canson Jr, PTC's Crewing Manager
added.

Ms. Antonia Gatan, PTC's Business Development Manager, highlighted the
importance of synergies among various sectors to reach a common goal.
“The strong collaboration among industry leaders, the academe, and
policymakers will make a significant impact in our respective industries as
we gather, analyze, interpret and disseminate data in promoting
transport safety,” she said.

Other members of the PTC delegation were Capt. Florencio Jampil and C/E
Gerardo Ramirez of PTC Ship Management, Ms. Irene Espiritu of Quality
Assurance, and Engr. Benjamin Reyes of Building Administration.

Representatives from Archipelago Philippine Ferries Corp. (APFQ),
Department of Transportation (DOTR), Maritime Industry Authority
(MARINA), Philippine Ports Authority (PPA), Philippine National Police -
Maritime Group (PNP-MG), and the Philippine Coast Guard (PCG) were
also present in the symposium on-site and online.



